
 
 

 

 

21st September 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Thank you to those parents that have paid the £50.00 deposit for the Year 6 residential to Buddens Activity 

Camp, which will be taking place in July 2023.  We are aware, with the cost of living, that the total price may 

be too much for some families.  We understand this and would like all children to attend, wherever possible.  

Therefore, we have discussed various options with Rockley and have opted to reduce the number of nights 

down to 2 nights and spend 3 days there.  The total cost of the trip will now be £277.  

 

We do hope this is more affordable and therefore more children can attend. This total cost includes:  

 

• A variety of qualified, instructor led activities which 
include: Nightline Sensory Trail, Raft Building, 
Tomahawk Throwing and many more  

• Meals 
• Accommodation  
• Travel to and from Buddens 

 

It is important to note that, all children are expected to be in school if they do not attend.  Please speak to 

us if you have any financial concerns about paying the £50.00 deposit by the beginning of October.  Thank 

you to the families that have spoken to us already.  Kindly sign and return the slip below confirming that you 

have been advised of the changes. 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

Mr Cooper 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

FAO Mrs Farah / Mr Cooper     Y6 Residential – 10th – 12th July 2023 
 

I confirm I have read the letter above about the change of price for the Y6 residential (now £277.00). 

I understand the £50.00 non-refundable deposit is due by the end of September 

 
 

Child’s name………………………………………………. Signed Parent ………………………………………………………. 


